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Sir Arthur Currie, 
President,
McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur

I wonder if you would be 
good enough to write for the Toronto Star 
Weekly, which is the Sunday edition of the 
Daily Star, an article dealing with your 
experience since you became president of 
McGill, your impressions of University 
students and life and any ideas you may have 
regarding the future development# of Canadian 
institutions of higher learning.

If this rather vague suggestion 
does not meet with your favor, perhaps you will 
be good enough to let us know along what lines 
you would be willing to write.

I might paint out that the 
Toronto Star Weekly has the largest circulation 
of any English newspaper 'in Canada, selling in 
the neighborhood of 150,000 copies weekly.
We would, of course, expect to pay you for such 
a contribution. It may run anywhere from 
3000 to SOOOwords.

If you are unable to find time 
to accede to our request, doubtless you would be 
willing to have one of our staff of special 
writers interview you. We would be glad to 
send down Mr. Gregory Clark, who was an officer 
in your third division overseas and is a great 
admirer of yourself. If you would prefer an 
interview,please advise me at what time would 
suit you best. Mr. Clark would like to


